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Dear Sir,

the 17th December,1938.

We are in receipt of your letter (report) of the

20th Nov.1938 concerning reception of Swedish short-wave broad-

cast transmissions and beg to thank you for the information fur-

nished.

We enclose a schedule of transmission hours and

frequencies. Verification cards are not used by our stations.

Yours faithfully,

FOR THE DIRECTOR GENERAL


